
 
10th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 11 Parent Information Evening 2024 

  

We recognise that Year 11 can be a challenging and anxious time for both students and parents. As such 

we’d like to invite you to The Year 11 Parent Information Evening on Thursday 3rd October 2024. 

 

This will be an opportunity to hear from Mr Hales Head of Year 11 and myself about the journey ahead for 

students this year and the support we’re putting in place to ensure they’re as successful as possible. It will 

cover aspects such as revision advice and guidance, support for independent learning as well as next steps 

and positive mental health and wellbeing advice. 

 

There will also be an opportunity to attend four subject specific workshops, for English, Maths, Science and 

Spanish. These will be led by Mr West, Mrs Walker, Dr Inglis and Mr Orme, the Directors of English, Maths, 

Science and Head of Spanish respectively. 

 

The format for the event is as follows: 

 

• Arrival from 5.45pm to the Main Hall for 6.00pm start. 

• 6.00 - 6.20 pm - Presentation Mr Dawson and Mr Hales - Main Hall. 

• 6.25 - 7.30 pm - Carousel of English, Maths, Science and Spanish specific workshops. You will be 

allocated a group on arrival and will rotate. 

If you would like to attend please click on the following link to register your attendance at the event 

https://forms.office.com/e/4BpMMSyBie or alternatively you can contact us via email 

administration@garibaldischool.co.uk  or via telephone on 01623 464220. Please note students are most 

welcome to attend with you.  

 

As part of the evening we will be providing copies of the Year 11 Support and Exam Preparation Booklet 

which pulls together key information, advice and guidance to support you in providing support for your child 

over the coming academic year. It also contains a summary of what in school support will be available.  

In the meantime, if you have any questions or queries relating specifically to your child’s time in year 11 

please contact the school and we will endeavor to respond as quickly as possible. 

 

I look forward to seeing you in person at this event. 

  

Yours faithfully 

 
Martin Dawson 

Deputy Headteacher  
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